
                                                             

captain@chestertri.org.uk 
vicecaptain@chestertri.org.uk 
secretary@chestertri.org.uk 
treasurer@chestertri.org.uk 

 
 

Management 
Committee 
Meeting: 

24 March 2021 

  
Attendees: 
By Zoom 

Neil Thomas, Christine Paramour, Leigh Jenkins, Anthony 
Brennan, Karen Collo, Elaine Stanford, Hannah Ormerod, Mark 
Taylor.   

  
Apologies:  

 
1. Meeting held by Zoom.  Brief update on position with events. 
2. Agreed to invite Dan to next meeting and see if there is anything he needs 

help with. 
3. Dee Mile date is set, just waiting for go ahead from Council. 
4. Deva Divas is practically sold out. 
5. City Baths – appears to be on target to re-open, no news to the contrary at 

the moment. 
6. KC raised point about DBS checks.  Charlie hasn’t had through further 

information from BTF for DBS checks.  Need that information to get the 
communication out to coaches. 

7. In the absence of continuing activity pending release from lockdown, no 
further action. 

8. Next meeting is Wednesday 21st April. 
 
END 


